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June 16, 2023 

 
Asphalt Paving Notice 

 
Dear property owner/resident: 
 
We want to inform you that starting on Monday June 19, 2023, asphalt paving will be taking 
place in your area.  
 
During the paving process, there may be temporary disruptions, including limited access to 
driveways and parking areas. We apologize for any inconvenience caused and will work to 
minimize these disruptions as much as possible. 
 
Please have your vehicle(s) off out of the street by 7 a.m. For your safety follow directions 
given by the contractors when near the construction area. Prior to paving a thick tarry 
substance known as tack coat is spread, DO NOT drive on this substance as it will coat your 
vehicle and is hard to remove. Asphalt is extremely hot, do not walk on or near fresh asphalt, 
obey all signage and direction given by the contractor. 
 
Please follow temporary traffic control measures implemented during the construction period. 
 
We appreciate you patience as we complete the improvements to your neighborhood. 
 
If you have any question or specific accessibility needs or concerns, contact our Township 
Project Manager: 
 
Paul Van Vaerenbergh, CRS-1 
Public Works Superintendent 
519-769-2010 
roads@southwold.ca 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Aaron Van Oorspronk 
Director of Infrastructure and Development Services 


